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February 22, 2016 

Ms. Linda Silacci-Smith, Sr. Dept Analyst 
County of El Dorado, Procurement & Contracts Div. 
360 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Re: Pending Business Name Change 

Dear Ms. Silacci-Smith, 

Pursuant to the terms of an agreement between Pacific Systems Integrators, Inc. (PSI) and Corrections 
Teclt11ology Group, LLC (CTG) these two companies will be joining forces. CTG is very similar to PSI 
in that they provide maintenance and upgrades for detention facilities throughout the western region of 
the U.S. Like PSI, their personnel have extensive training and experience in detention work, having 
designed, fabricated, installed, and maintained detention electronic controls and hardware throughout the 
country. 

The great benefit of this change for your facility(ies) is that CTG has more personnel and resources than 
PSI. By joining forces, the amalgamated entity will be able to provide a higher level of service to all our 
clients. Through CTG you will now have access to a larger pool of qualified detention professionals, 
including installation and maintenance technicians, an engineering group and electronic controls 
fabrication shop, as well as dedicated marketing and office staff, all available to serve your detention 
facility needs. The PSI personnel with whom you have become familiar will now be able to focus more 
completely on facilities maintenance and upgrade issues. 

The new entity will carry on under the Corrections Technology Group, LLC name. Whereas PSI holds 
CSLB license #931794 with B, CI 0, C7, and C28 licenses, Corrections Technology Group, LLC holds 
CSLB license #997482 with CIO, C7, and C28 licenses. In that PSI's "B" license has never been used to 
perform any of its maintenance or upgrade work, there will essentially be no change in license 
qualifications under the new name. 

The date established in the agreement between PSI and CTG for the amalgamation and name change is 
March 1, 2016. We realize it may take some days or weeks longer to complete the necessary paperwork, 
and we will do everything we can to help facilitate the process. 

To that end, new insurance documents in the new business entity name and as required by contract will be 
forwarded to you soon - if you haven't already received them. If you require any additional 
documentation to amend our service contract to reflect the new name, please send that information to: 

Mr. Bob Ellis, General Manager 
Corrections Technology Group, LLC 
6455 W. Harbor Drive 
Coeur d' Alene, ID 83814 
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Bob can be reached via e-mail at bobe@corrtechgroup.com, phone (509) 991-2815 

Corrections Technology Group's Northern California Branch Manager, Mr. Robert Newell, can be 
reached via email at robn@corrtechgroup.com, phone (209) 207-2298. Please contact Mr. Newell with 
any requests for service. 

Future correspondence will be under the following letterhead: 

We look forward to serving you even better in the years ahead. 

Sincerely, 
Pacific Systems Integrators, Inc. 

Patrick Fish 
President 

Cc: Mr. Bob Ellis, General Manager 
Corrections Technology Group, LLC 
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